Bulletin Board Use and Material Displays

Display space and placement of flyers, signs, brochures and/or newspapers in the
Woodward Memorial Library is open to non-profit organizations engaged in educational,
cultural, intellectual, or charitable activities. The Library does not endorse or advocate
the viewpoint or philosophy of displays, posted notices, and/or other material placed in
the Library by these organizations. The Library welcomes suggestions for displays, but
is not obligated to accept display ideas from any person or group.

Any notice to be considered for posting must be submitted to the Library Director for
approval. Notices posted without authorization will be removed. Materials will not be
handed out to each patron.

The following will not be accepted for posting:
*Materials endorsing or opposing the election of any candidate for public office,
*Materials endorsing or opposing the adoption of federal, state or local legislation,

*Materials promoting commercial products or services.
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Sales and Solicitation Policy

Sales and solicitation of products or tickets by organizations or individuals not
associated with the Library are not permitted on Library premises. Obtaining petition
signatures is not permitted on Library property.

Adopted by WML Board of Trustees 7/14/99
Revised 5/16
Reviewed 10/22



